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Thank YOU!  

$20 per family
food care package

$10 per child
christmas gift

A Gift of Hope Christmas

                           A big thank you to everyone that contributed to and 
                           attended the annual Heart of Hope fundraisers held 
                          in Portland and Camarillo.  A wonderful time of fellow-
                         ship, encouragement, and bidding was had by everyone.  
                        Collectively approximately $48,200.00 was raised, more 
than double what was needed to earn the $20,000.00 matching grant!  We are so very 
ggrateful to each and every person that contributed to make these events a wonderful success 
and blessings to come to so many in need in Romania!

The first week of December will see the Gift of Hope Christmas team deliver food staples to 
125 families in need and Christmas gifts to children in 8 Placement Centers.  Families in need 
receive food staples as well as special treats to brighten their Christmas season.  Children in 
Placement Centers will receive age appropriate Christmas books, toys, a warm scarf, 
chocolates and fresh fruit ~ a small blessing this special time of year.

Great food and inspiring updates Guest speaker from Romania, Raluca Warm fellowship

Donate online at: 
www.heartofhope.org 
to bless orphans, children, 
widows, and families in 
need this Christmas.
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Yours in Partnership,

Debbieand your 
HHMI Board

To sign up, simply go to: smile.amazon.com, select Heart of Hope 
Ministries International as your favorite charitable organization, 
and start shopping from the Amazon Smile page.

Thanks for partnering with us as we provide for those in need!

Want to have your Amazon Christmas shopping help a child in need in Romania? When you 
shop at Smile.Amazon.com, we receive 0.5% back!  

                   THANKFUL for all of our compassionate home-team 
                   this Thanksgiving Season!

The New  Home of Hope’s Renovation 
is on Schedule!

give
thanks

Christmas Shop on Amazon and Support 
Heart of Hope at the Same Time!

After months of plans, ‘red tape’, and authorizations, the 
renovation of the new Home of Hope is finally underway!  
We have been blessed with an unusually warm fall which 
has enabled the contractor to get the new roof and 
insulation on before winter weather sets in. 

We are on track for 
the new home to 
be complete to 
sheetrock by mid 
March.  We have 
openings openings for skilled tile layers, laminate floor installers, 
and painters to volunteer with us March 24th-April 7th 
for the finishing touches!  

Contact Debbie at info@heartofhope.org for a team fact 
sheet if interested.


